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Mai Vang

From: Inda Streed <taher.secretary@taher.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2024 1:58 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment # 258801
Attachments: Forepaugh's HPC meeting notice Sep 25, 2023.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We received St. Paul City Council Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment dated October 1, 2024 for the 
following : 
 
File # VB2502 
Assessment # 258801 
Property Address : 276 Exchange St S, St. Paul 
 
We would like to clarify that the property is not a vacant building as we had been doing some work continuously inside 
the property for the restaurant opening since 2022 – that we officially opened on August 16, 2024. 
 
Thank you, 
Inda Streed| Secretary 
o  952.345.2891| f  952.945.0444  
 

 
 
Taher, Inc. – Professional Food Service Management 
5570 Smetana Drive | Minnetonka, MN 55343-9022 
Visit our website and learn more about Food4Life [SM] 
 
 
 
 


